
 
 

FALLING WATERS NON-SUFFICIENT FUNDS POLICY 
 
The Falling Waters Homeowners Association is implementing a change in the 
Association policy in the handling of NSF checks.  
 
If a non-sufficient funds check (hereinafter known as "NSF"), is received as 
payment for any monies owed to the Falling Waters Homeowners Association, a 
Fifty ($50.00) NSF charge will be applied, and the balance owed added onto the 
homeowner's account.  
 
Any additional fees such as certified mailing or additional follow-up fees from the 
Association or their representatives may be additionally added by the Board of 
Directors.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this policy, please contact the HOA Board at 
FallingWatersHOACrownPoint@gmail.com.  
 
Authorized and Approved by the Board the 13th day of October 2021 
*Revised and approved by HOA Board: 8 October 2024 
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